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Wednesday 27th November 2024 
 

KS2 Carol Concert 
 
Dear Parents /Guardians, 
 
After our very successful Harvest Festival at St Mary’s Church, Thakeham, we have taken the 
opportunity to hold a KS2 Carol Concert there on Tuesday 17th December at 6pm for you to come and 
watch and sing along with.  
 
Alongside our school-based Nativity Performance, the children have been learning a full range of 
traditional Christmas Carols as well as some more modern, popular ones.   
 
Children in Franklin Class will weave in the Nativity story and members of the school choir will have 
the opportunity to sing solo.  
 
Children are asked to wear full school uniform for the performance and to arrive between 5.45 and 
5.55pm.  The Carol Concert will last about an hour.  
 
We do hope to see as many families there as possible for this wonderful Christmas celebration.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Emma Hopkins 
Deputy Headteacher  
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